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August 25, 2020 

 

Ben Langenfeld 

Greg Lewicki and Associates 

3375 W Powers Circle 

Littleton, CO 80123 

 

RE: Adequacy Review No.2, 112 Construction Materials Amendment AM03 

 Hayden Gravel Pit, File No. M-1987-164  

 

Dear Mr. Langenfeld, 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) has reviewed the responses to our 

first adequacy review of the Routte County 112 Construction Materials Application for 

Amendment AM03 for the Hayden Gravel Pit operation, File No. M-1987-164, and submits the 

following additional comments. The Division is required to make an approval or denial 

decision no later than September 7, 2020; therefore, a response to the following adequacy 

review concerns should be submitted to the Division as soon as possible.  Please not that 

September 7th falls on a Holiday so responses to the Division or a request for extension 

should be received no later than September 4th. 
 
Application Form 

 

Items from Adequacy Review No. 1 have been addressed. 

 

MINE PLAN 

 

Items from Adequacy Review No. 1 have been addressed. 

 
 

EXHIBIT D - Reclamation Plan (Rule 6.3.5): 

 

 

The Division currently holds a financial warranty amount of $274,521.00, which appears 

adequate to perform reclamation at the site including the additional AM03 proposed 

changes to the permit. 
 

 

EXHIBIT I - Proof of Filing with County Clerk (Rule 6.3.9) 

 

Any changes or additions to the application on file with the Division, must also be reflected in the 

public review copy. Please submit proof that the public review copy has been updated or a copy of 

the response to this adequacy letter has been added to it. 
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This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of this application. This letter shall not be 

interpreted to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your application; other issues 

may arise as additional information is supplied. Please be advised the permit application may be 

deemed inadequate, and the application may be denied on  September 7, 2020, unless the above 

mentioned adequacy review items are addressed to the satisfaction of the Division. If more time 

is needed to complete the reply, the Division can grant an extension to the decision date. 

This will be done upon receipt of a written waiver of the Applicant’s right to a decision by 

September 7, 2020, and the request for additional time. This must be received no later than 

the deadline date. 

 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division 

of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by 

telephone at 720-618-0860, or by email at tabetha.lynch@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tabetha Lynch 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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